
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
CC: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/14/2015 8:05:53 PM
Subject: Re: DRAFT Governor's Briefing to General Assembly

Still no confirmation regarding the statehouse venue. Please let me if you find out before me. KV

On Oct 14, 2015, at 5:45 PM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Members of the General Assembly,

The Governor and state officials would like to give you a legislative briefing on Wednesday, October 21st from 
1:00-2:30 p.m. in the Statehouse Auditorium regarding the flood response and recovery operations.

If you would like to attend, please let me know. If you cannot attend but would like to call in, then please let me 
know that as well.

Thank you,

Katherine
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